
Hello RPKA Families,

I want to thank you all for a wonderful year! Our STARS have been

amazing! They have grown and learned so much this year and are

ready for �rst grade! Thank you so much for sharing your child with

us! What a privilege it has been to work with all of our RPKA

families!

Have a wonderful summer!

Respectfully,

Angela Swails

Principal

Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy

Kindergarten registration will begin on January 6, 2025 for those students who will be entering

Kindergarten in the Fall of 2025. The student must turn 5 years old on or before August 1, 2025 in

order

to register. There is a waiver process for children with a birthdate after August 1 st up to August

15th.

The Kindergarten Academy your student will attend is determined by your residence only and not

where

other siblings may be attending. To determine which Kindergarten Academy your child will attend,

please go to the Perry Township website at perryschools.org. Go to the For Parents tab, click on

Enrollment, and Boundary Map.

http://perryschools.org/


June swim lesson registration is open! Classes are 30 minutes long and will be in the Perry

Meridian High School pool. Once a week and twice a week classes are available. Register online at

https://www.southsideindyaquatics.com or mai to: lessons@southsideindyaquatics.com

https://www.southsideindyaquatics.com/
mailto:lessons@southsideindyaquatics.com
























Thank you to AIRESERV for

providing our car rider tags!

Please remember AIRESERV

for you heating and air

conditioning needs!

Thank you to Emmanuel

Church volunteers for all of the

on site support and donations!

Thank you to PTEF for our

Family Impact Series Grant!

ANGELA SWAILS
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